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I	do	support	a	fair	price	for	my	feed-in	solar;	as	a	retired	person	who	put	solar	
panels	on	the	roof	because	I	recognise	a	need	for	using	the	sun	in	Australia	for	
power!!!	
Monies	saved	are	only	one	items	for	my	decision,	contributing	to	the	
environment	and	health	for	the	earth	were	also	important.	A	fair	price	for	my	
solar	feed-in	to	the	grid	is	necessary	for	me	(on	a	limited	income)	and	my	peers,	
proposed	by	IPART.		
Kind	regards,	Dr	Nerida	Ambler.	
	
Dr	Nerida	Ambler		
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